
Email to Community – Jan. 16, 2020 

The Exam Schedule for January 2020 was emailed to families on December 12. 

On the schedule, it was outlined that should the school be required to reschedule exams, 

that the rescheduled exams would be written on January 28.  

Exam Schedule Jan 2020 v3.pdf  

As a result of the OSSTF one day walk-out that has been announced for January 21: 

 the tutorial morning has been cancelled; 

 the exams scheduled for January 21, will be written in the afternoon of Tuesday, January 

28. The room locations will the same as the ones outlined on the full exam schedule that 

was sent home with students on Tuesday, January 14. 

Students not impacted by this change in schedule should still keep January 28 available in the 

unforeseen event of weather, where exams could still need to be rescheduled by the school. 

Please note that exams written on January 28 will not be available for review on January 29. On 

Monday, February 3, classes will be dismissed at 3:05 p.m. so that students who wrote exams on 

January 28
th

 will have the opportunity to see these exams with their teachers. 

Thank you 
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